
Central Elementary-High School 
945 North Washington Avenue 

Talbotton, Georgia 31827 

Phone: (706) 665-8577. Fax: (706) 665-2733 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to the 2025-2026 year! 

This school year will be a unique one, but working together we can still ensure that all 

students make academic gains. 

As part of our Parent Engagement Program, we need your help in returning the school 

compacts enclosed. Please complete the form acknowledging that you received the 

compact. It can be mailed back to us, dropped off at the school, or if your child is in 

school this can bring it back to their homeroom teacher. Our parent engagement team is 

working on improving communication this school year so we can stay connected and 

informed. Also, please check our website (www.talbot.k12.ga.us) regularly for important 

announcements and information for parents. 

 

Our parent engagement coordinator is standing by to take calls or emails from you 

whenever you have a question or concern (Debera Ayers, 706-665-8528, ext. 145, 

dayers@talbot.k12.ga.us).  

 

We look forward to working with you and your child this school year. GO HAWKS! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

J Taylor 
Jonathan Taylor 
Assistant Superintendent 
Central Elem./Middle/High School 

http://www.talbot.k12.ga.us/
mailto:dayers@talbot.k12.ga.us

